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OTTAVA, 30th October, 1903

Sir,

I have tooknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 17th instant enclosing a communication from

Mr. Public School Inspector McNeil on the subject of

Prov &cial aid to Indian school; and in reply I beg

to inform you that although the Department did not

take into consideration the question of a Provincial

grant to Indian school teachers in Nova Scotia when

fixing its Ialaries,it will, in view of the increased

cost of living,pay the teacher of the Salmon River

 school at the rate of $300.00 a year. This is all,

however, that it is possible to do.

Your obedient servant,

ous Pidles

my Superintend

of Indian Affairs.

un Fraser,

Indian Agent

St. Peter's

Brock Village,C.B.
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